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As of July 15, my time in Finland has
come to an end for now. With this
road ending, I am confident that
God will continue to lead me down
the paths that He desires me to
follow, but this time with more
growth, experience, and trust in His
plan. I will forever be thankful for
all that I have been taught in
Finland with the Alphins. Above all,
I have learned with them that the
Lord has and will continue to
qualify me for the calling that He
has placed on my life. I am so
beyond  thankful for this AIM trip -
for all the people I have met, the
opportunities that I have been
given, and for all of the ways that I
have seen God move. 

Olivia Waters - Finland

To everyone who supported me
financially, in prayer, or in

encouragement - I am so grateful
for you. At the core of it all though,

I am so thankful to God. He has
confirmed my calling in so many

ways this summer, and it has been
my privilege to follow His voice and

say ‘yes’ to His direction. I have
enjoyed being able to serve in every
capacity - whether standing behind

the pulpit to preach or working
behind the scenes to help prepare

the building for services. It has
been such a blessing to serve with

the AIM program, and I cannot wait
to see where God leads me next!



Until next time, Finland!


